
Don’t forget to visit our website, www.newenglandafs.com

June 2016, Meeting Notices:

Our Board Members will be taking the 
summer off for a much needed rest, but we 
look forward to seeing everyone in the fall.

http://www.newenglandafs.com/


The 2016 Chapter Golf Outing is history and once again the team 
of Mark Johnson and Brian White of DW Clark did a great job.

Due to their hard work and efforts we had 21 sponsors this year 
and 46 golfers.
Well done gents.

The results are as follows:

Closest to the pin:  Dave Williams

Longest Drive Male: Craig Velliquette, Allied Minerals

Longest Drive Female: Denise Boglione, Auburn Foundry

1st Place Team 10 under Brian White, 
Mike White
Peter Lyons
Joe Spadaccini

2nd Place Team 9 under George Caligan
Mark Vecchiarelli
Mark Johnson



Russ Johnson
3rd Place Team 6 under Al Lucchetti

Dave Williams
Bruce Voisine
Jim Allied

Congratulations to all the winners and 
a big 

to all of our loyal sponsors.

We have scheduled our September meeting, the date is Tuesday 
September 13, 2016 and it will be held at the Publick House in 
Sturbridge, MA.

The topic of the meeting will be: “Silica Sand, Understanding the 
New OSHA Requirements” The presenter will be Brian Harms of 
TRC Environmental Corporation and he is a distinguished author 
of the “AFS Silica Control Manual”.

As we all know, OSHA has new Silica standards and they will be 
checking the foundry industry to make certain everyone is 
familiar and complying with the new standards.

If you are a green sand foundry or have a core room using silica 
sand you need to be here.

The cost of the meeting is $35.00 and includes dinner. The 
meeting will start promptly at 5:00 P.M.



AFS East Coast Regional Conference 2016 
September 29-30, 2016 Sands Resort Bethlehem, PA

Further details to follow on our website and facebook page.

Also, while I don’t have the dates yet, the National Organization 
has an annual Chapter Officers Conference that takes place in 
August. I have attended this 2 day event along with other 
members of the Chapter. It is a great opportunity to meet other 
Chapter Officers and members and learn what they are doing and
how they are doing it. We will be looking for someone to attend 
from our Chapter, as we have had an attendee from our Chapter 
every year that I have been associated with the chapter and I 
don’t want to break our streak. So help me out here, let’s get 
someone from our Chapter who hasn’t been there yet to attend 
and learn more about the organization and how to keep it active.

Your Chapter is looking for new blood and new ideas; anyone 
interested in serving on the Board or as an Officer please contact
me. As in the French Foreign Legion, “the pay is little but the 
glory is great.”

I can be contacted at emarczyszak@burndy.com 

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn
and a Facebook page, both of which are being used to announce 
upcoming events. If you aren’t able to connect on either, please 
let me know and we’ll get you set up.

mailto:emarczyszak@burndy.com


Thanks for your continued support, 
Ed Marczyszak
Chairman

 www.newenglandafs.com

http://www.newenglandafs.com/

